
Buddhist Wong Fung Ling College 
2016/2017 Non-Chinese Speaking Students 
Joyful Learning Group Newsletter (Issue 1) 

 

9th November, 2016 

As the first school term unfolds, the school has been busy organizing various 

extra-curricular activities for all students, so that they would have plenty of chances to 

develop their interests and reach full potential. Let’s take a look at some of the fun they 

had! 
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Meanwhile, the Joyful Learning Group, devoted to 

making the learning environment enjoyable 

for all newly admitted NCS students, has 

also been holding a series of activities to 

help them adapt to the new school life  

and get to know more about the 

culture of Hong Kong since last 

summer. Examples include outings 

such as visits to Wanchai and the Peak, 

as well as school-based activities like 

Cantonese Class, Speech Class, after-school 

tutorials and Game sessions. 

 

 

 

 

 


